
 

 

 

 

 

 

04 May 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back to all learners and staff after a very short holiday... We are ready for Term 2 !! 
 

The following for your information and attention: 

 

1. Gr R Registration for 2022 

Gr R 2022 enrollment starts Wednesday 05 May. Documents are available at the office. 

 

2. Gr 1 Registration for 2022 

This process happens online. We will notify you of the dates as soon as we receive them 

from the Department. Gr R parents (2021) please note that Gr R in Roodebeeck does not 

give you an automatic enrollment to Gr 1 in Roodebeeck. You need to also register online 

and follow all the processes etc.  

 

3. Report Cards Term 1 

We are in the process of capturing marks. We will let you know when learners will receive 

their report cards for Term 1. 

 

4. Raffle Fundraiser 

Learners have received their lists. Please support us! There are lots of incentives and prizes 

to be won. 

 

We look forward to a productive term 2 in partnership with you as parents.  

 

We thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 

__________________________________ 

M. VISSER 

PRINCIPAL 


